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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a permanent
moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in the Buffalo National River

watershed.

The karst rock in this area causes waste products to be able to make their way through into the
watershed. It's obvious that all of the fertilizer animal waste and poor management are making all of
our rivers and streams unsafe. Look at all of the deaths of animals caused by blue green algae, which is
a direct result of runoff caused by chemicals and waste and not enough vegetation to filter it before it
reaches the streams.

Your children and their children are going to have to try and fix this to be able to substain food and
drinking water.

Thanks Linda
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